
From:
To: M25 Junction 28
Subject: 2528-S57235
Date: 08 February 2022 12:17:09

Good afternoon
In regards to the above I would like a reply to this email asap
1 .When is the proposed start date /how long is the project
2.under no circumstances should any lorries or vechicles   park on the A1023 brook street
3.working hours please advise
4 .who will be the contact on site name and phone number please

Regards Eve Oliver




